
Parker Ranch
17114 E 1940 Rd
Waurika, Oklahoma 73573

To: Our friends and customers

This letter is to personally inform you that our schedule has changed for this Fall 2019. We will not be having our 
annual Fall Production Sale as has been the tradition for the past 30 years on Columbus Day in October.

There is not just one reason, but actually an accumulation of reasons that has brought us to this point, one being 
we are not getting any younger. The work, the stress of putting on a huge sale event is a main reason. 

So after much consideration, we have decided to the return of private treaty sales versus our annual auction.

Yes, we still have our usual fall offering of 18-20 month old registered and commercial bulls, but we will be selling 
them private treaty, by appointment only, starting October 1, 2019.  Just contact Eddie @ 580-313-0248 or (text) 
Karen @ 580-313-0249 to acquire available appointment times and dates. We will also have available a set of bred 
commercial Angus females.

One of the “pros” of this decision to return to private treaty sales is we feel it will allow us to have more time to 
personally visit with you one on one and help in your selection process. Conversing with you will also give us 
genetic input into the bulls you would need in your future. And it will also give us more time to better manage 
our ranch and time, so that we also have some personal time to spend enjoying our grandchildren who are now 
teenagers. 

In closing, Parker Ranch will continue its dedication to produce top-performing Angus breeding bulls and 		
replacements females. And also, in the near future we will once again be offering F1 Angus/Charolais bulls 		
and females. 

We hope this change of our schedule is a win/win decision for us, and for you, our friends and customers.

Sincerely, 

Karen & Eddie Parker

parkerangusranch@gmail.com
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PRIVATE TREATY BULL SALE

18-20 MONTH OLD REGISTERED 
AND COMMERCIAL BULLS

BEGINNING OCTOBER 1, 2019
By appointment only

www.parkerangus.com
parkerangusranch@gmail.com


